WESTERN MICHIGAN COLLEGE
KALAMAZOO, MICHIGAN

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

JUDSON A. HYAMES, Director

2 August 1945

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thanks for your nice letter with reference to the Lang Foot and Arch Normalizer. With the results you have obtained from this machine, I am sure it would be very much worth while to not only myself personally but to the staff and athletes as well. I am of the opinion that we do not give enough time to the care of our feet and when this machine does what you say it did for you, it should have serious consideration.

Again thanking you for your kind letter and wishing you a pleasant and restful summer, I am

Very sincerely,

Judson A. Hyames

Director of Athletics